
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 2 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine”  

No. 5        4th October 2019  
Upcoming Diary Events 
Tuesday 8th October  
Bog Eyed Jog for all children to participate wearing their 
pyjamas 
Friday 11th October  
Bingo at St Bernard’s @ 6pm. Please come along and enjoy 
a fun evening.  
Sunday 13th October 
Harvest Festival @ St Christopher’s, 9:30 am   
Thursday 17th October  
Nasal Flu vaccines – details to follow  
Friday 18th October  
School breaks up for half term @3.15pm  
Tuesday 29th October  
School and re-opens on @8.55am 
Thursday 21st November  
Parents’ Evening 3:30pm – 5:00pm and 6:00pm – 7:00pm 
Wednesday 30th October  
Open Afternoon for prospective parents 
Monday 11th November  
10am – Year 6 Remembrance Service – all welcome 
Thursday 21st November  
Parents’ Evening – more details to follow 
Monday 25th November  
PTA Event Cinema Night – more details to follow 
Monday 2nd December  
Community Christmas Tree Light Switch On, 6pm @ St 
Christopher’s Church 
Wednesday 4th December 
 PTA Christmas Fayre, 3.30 – 5.30pm. £5 per stall 
Friday 13th December  
KS1 Party and Christmas Lunch 
Monday 17th December  
KS1 Christmas Production 2pm and 6pm 
Thursday 19th December  
Whole School Pantomime Visit to Blackpool Grand Theatre 
Friday 20th December  
School closes for Christmas @2pm 

 

BISHOP’S HARVEST APPEAL – DATES  
Thursday 10th October - Harvest of Hope Toy Sale. 
Donation of toys to be sold. Maximum of £5 to spend at 
the sale 
Friday 11th October - Rainbow of Hope dress up day. 
£1 donation, Rainbow paper butterflies also available at 
50p each 
 

We are supporting this year’s Bishop’s Harvest Appeal, 
by raising money to help Friends of Mulanje Orphans 
(FOMO) bring hope to vulnerable children in Malawi, and 
help Christian Aid empower women in Honduras to take 
the lead in tackling climate change. 
We ask with many thanks that you support this appeal.  
 

Learning this Week - “Magnificent Me” 
Well done Class 2 on a brilliant Poetry Recital. I am so 
proud of everyone for learning their lines so well and 
contributing their ideas for performing the poem. 
Fantastic recital Class 2   
In English, we will continue listening and writing 
performance poetry, which we are enjoying. We will also 
read stories from the Bible to familiarise ourselves and 
discuss which our favourites are. We will sequence and 
discuss the main events, and also make inferences. We are 
becoming excellent writers when retelling stories.  
In Maths we will continue building on our knowledge of 
addition and subtraction.  
In RE we will look at holy books from other faiths to find 
out more and discuss the significance of the holy books 
from faiths, other than Christianity.   
In History we are deepening our understanding of the 
past to begin to understand why people behaved the way 
they did. We have had excellent discussions in class and 
many children have asked thoughtful questions.  

Students of the Week              

Christian Value Award Certificate – Max 

Curriculum Award Certificate – Emily 


